
 

                              

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

10th March 2023 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

YEAR FOUR: STAGE AND SCREEN WORKSHOP PERFORMANCE: TUESDAY 28th MARCH 2023 

 

Year Four have been very lucky to experience the Cambridgeshire Music’s Stage and Screen 

project this term. The children have been working very hard in their sessions to deliver a final       

15 minute performance. 

 

We thought it would be lovely for the children to perform to you.  They have put in so much time 

and effort, it would be great if you could support your child in their showcase at the end of term.  

The children will be performing on the morning of Tuesday 28th March. 

 

The performances will be 15 minutes long per class, see below schedule for the morning: 

  

09:15-09:30 4CH 

09:45-10:00 4AA 

10:15-10:30 4KW 

10:45-11:00 4NT 

 

Please only attend the performance of the class that your child is in. 

 

If you could arrive through the main reception area 5-10 minutes before the start of your child’s 

performance so that we can get everyone in and seated.  After each performance the 

audience will be exiting out of the hall via the outdoor playground gates.  Staff will be on hand 

to show you the exit route. 

 

A maximum of two seats have been allocated to each child.  To book, please head to our 

website under Digital School Office > Online Bookings > Year Four Workshop Performances, or 

click here 

 

Online Bookings will close on Wednesday 22nd March 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amy Archer 

Head of Year Four 

 

https://www.crosshalljunior.co.uk/form/?pid=286&form=1165

